
Family Festival 

Tbilisi, Georgia, July 1, 2018 

On July 1st, the Family Festival was held in Tbilisi, where one couple received Holy Wine. 

Totally 26 people participated, including NGO representative, students and children. The NGO 

representative was inspired and wants to invite couples in future. Two ambassadors for peace 

gave the speech about Family Values and they want to make the program on higher level and 

get attraction of local government. 


